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Statement from AHCA Concerning VA Hospital Visits in Gainesville and Lake City 

TALLAHASSEE, Fla. – The Florida Agency for Health Care Administration continues its efforts to 

shine a light on the processes of federal Veterans Affairs hospitals in Florida. The Agency attempted to 

complete onsite reviews of both campuses of the North Florida/South Georgia Veterans Health System 

today.  First, at the Malcom Randall VA Regional Medical Center, entering at 10:30 am, and exiting at 

11:07 am, and at Lake City VA Medical Center, entering at 10:46 am and exiting at 11:05 am.   

Secretary Dudek said, “The Agency has yet to receive the documents we are looking to receive. We 

remain committed to helping Governor Scott provide answers for our veterans and their families.” 

The Agency for Health Care Administration is committed to better health care for all Floridians. The 

Agency administers Florida’s Medicaid program, licenses and regulates more than 45,000 health care 

facilities and 34 health maintenance organizations, and publishes health care data and statistics at 

www.FloridaHealthFinder.gov.  Additional information about Agency initiatives is available via 

Facebook (AHCAFlorida), Twitter (@AHCA_FL) and YouTube (/AHCAFlorida). 
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